Renee Morris

These regulations- besides being unnecessary for quality- would cripple the small businesses up
here. Alaska is already at the end of the supply chain- as evidenced by the stores currently- and this
would make it worse. Small companies already have safety and quality in the forefront is their
minds, because they interact with their customers. unlike large corporations.

Leave these small dairy companies be to do their business as they and their customer see fit,
allowing the consumer to have a choice of local and available products.

Please DROP this proposed legislation which does not serve Alaskans.



